
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Happy Christmas  

We would like to wish everyone a 

Happy Christmas and New Year and 

we thank all of you for your wonderful 

support and for all the cards and pre-

sents we have received.  

 

We are sad to say goodbye to both 

Mrs Rhodes and Mrs Grocott and 

wish them well in their new roles. 

 

We welcome our new EYFS teacher, 

Mrs Holden who will be here this    

afternoon to get to know the children 

and will be available at the end of the 

school day to meet parents. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you 

back at school on Wednesday 4th 

January 2017.  

 

 New Website 

We are pleased to advise that our 

new website is now up and running.  

School newsletters will be added as 

before, so please visit the site to 

keep updated with what is going on 

in school.  If you would like to re-

ceive email copies of the newslet-

ter, please let Mrs Everill have your 

email address.   

 

Non Uniform Day Friday 16th 

December 

The children are invited to come in 

non uniform again tomorrow.  No 

payment is requested. 

 

 

  

Year 3 and 4 Violin Concert Fri-

day 16th December 9.30am 

School Hall 

Everyone is invited to attend a 

short violin concert performed by 

Years 3 and 4 in the school hall. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day Thurs 

8th Dec for Save The Children 

Thank you for your contributions. 

We raised £28 for the charity 

 

 

 

New Vic Theatre Visit 11th Jan-

uary The Snow Queen 

 
  We will be visiting the theatre 

shortly after we return to school 

in January.   If you have chosen to 

bring a packed lunch from home 

please bring it into school in the 

morning as we will be eating at the 

theatre. 

 

Nursery Class 11th January  

We would like to remind Nursery 

parents that due to the theatre 

trip the Nursery class will be run-

ning in the morning only .  Children 

can stay for the lunch session but 

need to bring own lunch. 

 

Newsletter Dates 

 

13th January 

27th January 

10th February 

3rd March 

17th March 

 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 

20th January 

17th February 

17th March 

Book Fair 26th January to 2nd 

February 

We will be holding our annual Book 

Fair from 26th January. 

The Fair will be open before and 

after school for parents and chil-

dren to visit.  

 

We thank you for the wonderful 

support we receive for this fund-

raising event.  We will again receive 

100% commission providing we 

achieve £300 of book sales during 

the event.  The commission is paid in 

books which will help to replenish 

our library. 

 

School Milk 

Will be ordered for everyone who 

had it this half term.  The cost is 

£6.60 please send payment in after 

Christmas,  Please advise Mrs Everill 

of any changes. 

 

School Lunches  

The cost for those who pay remains 

at £2.15 per day.  The amount for 

the half term to 17th February is 

£70.95. 

 

After School Clubs 

 

Monday  

Soccerstars.  Leaflets have gone out 

this week for the next term. 

 

Wednesday 

Chess Club.  Starts on Wednesday 

11th January for 6 weeks.  Please 

send in your payment of £6 after 

Christmas 

 

Thursday 

Dodgeball.  Application forms went 

out last week for the next half 

term’s club.  Places are limited to 

20. 
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